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Our board consisted of Valerie Rogers, Wes Owen, Donna Pope, Kim Chappell,
Connie Smith, Lyle Williams, Marilyn Hegedus, Colleen Clark, Bette Johnson,
Lance & Laurel Parrott and Ed Remwolt. Ed, Bette, Lance & Laurel left the board
at the beginning of February as their terms expired. Wes Owen also handed in his
resignation. New board members came on — Jim Mieczkowski, Scott Peterson,
Joyce Tofil and Linda Williams. During the year Jim Mieczkowski also resigned.
The positions that Wes & Jim held have not been filled. Lyle Williams health has
not been good, so we divided up his duties so he would be able to remain a
member of the board.

In February plans were made for the Easter Sunrise Service Breakfast and the
Easter Service. We finalized the plans in March and also established the coffee
hour listing and the listing for getting ushers and greeters.

In April we considered when we would be recognizing the graduating seniors. We
did this in May. We also considered plans to interest newcomers to visit our
church,

After the summer was over, we started investigating plans to develop our website.
It is still be researched.

In October we started checking for individuals who were in the military so we could
send Christmas gifts, however, no names were ever turned in.

In November & December we had very few members attend the meetings. We
need to have 1/3 of our membership in attendance for a quorum so at times it was
thought we didn’t have it so no business was transacted.

Respectfully,
Linda Williams, Chairperson



